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Upper 3 musicians take to the great outdoors!   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We like to make the most of our beautiful surroundings at Gateways and last week I needed 
to divide my class into groups for a practical task. As there was lots of musical activities 
taking place in the music terrace, one of the class suggested going outside! It was a 
wonderful idea and the pupils really enjoyed making music in the sunshine.   

 

Mr Ian Lenihan   

 


